
MEMORANDUM 

 

MANITOWOC POLICE DEPARTMENT 

910 JAY STREET 

MANITOWOC, WI 54220 

PHONE (920) 686-6576 
 

TO:  MAYOR JUSTIN NICKELS 

 

FROM: Sgt. Bruce Jacobs 

 

DATE: February 21, 2014 

 

RE:  APPOINTMENT/RESIGNATION TO CRIME PREVENTION COMMITTEE 

 

CC:  Nancy Boeck, Robert Maloney, Christma Hochkammer 

  Emilee Wagner, Pam Campbell 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Nickels; 

 

We are asking that you make the following changes to the Crime Prevention Committee.   

The prospective members would be NANCY BOECK, ROBERT MALONEY and 

CHRISTMA HOCHKAMMER.  Also please except the resignation of  EMILEE 

WAGNER AND PAM CAMPBELL.   

I have attached the applications and the resignations. I would ask your assistance in making 

the change as soon as possible.   

 

Thank you for your continued support of our Crime Prevention Program.  Please let me know 

if you have any questions.   

 

Thank You, 

 

 

 

 

Sgt. Bruce Jacobs 

Crime Prevention Sgt. 

Manitowoc Police Department 


